
2017/2018 Chilton Booster Club 

Family Contact Information 

Grades 7-12 

 
This information is for use by the Chilton Booster Club only and will be used mainly to communicate via email 

about event news & concession stand & fund-raising help.  A family email address & one phone number would be 

most appreciated for families with athletes in grades 7-12, along with your students’ name, graduating year & 

sports.  All other information is optional and at your discretion.  No information will be shared with other groups 

or individuals beyond the CBC board.   
 
All athletes & parents are members of CBC.  Please join us at our monthly meetings held the 2nd Wednesday of the 

month at City Hall. 
 

 

Parents ___________________________________________________________ 

 

Email ____________________________________________________________ 

 

Email ____________________________________________________________ 

 

Home Phone _________________________ 

 

Dad Cell ___________________________ Mom Cell ________________________ 

 

 

Student _________________________________ Graduating Year __________ Cell ______________________ 

 

Sports (please list all sports this student participates in throughout the school year) 

 

__________________________________________________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Student _________________________________ Graduating Year __________ Cell_______________________ 

 

Sports (please list all sports this student participates in throughout the school year) 

 

__________________________________________________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Student _________________________________ Graduating Year __________ Cell_______________________ 

 

Sports (please list all sports this student participates in throughout the school year) 

 

__________________________________________________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Please Complete and return with your registration forms 

   OR 

Place in CBC collection box in the School office 

 


